
Work continues on the Visual Assessment and Corridor 
Management research for San Bernardino County’s proposal
that Caltrans recognize the scenic qualities of State Route 247. 

We will have a report at the August meeting of any progress
made by the HVCC Scenic 247 Committee and County Land Use Services
Department with guidance from the Landscape Architect Department of
Caltrans.

For more information on the project visit www.scenichighway247.com
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The mostly undeveloped scenic corridor 
circled in red is at risk for massive 
industrial solar fields: on over 5,000 acres
north of Lucerne Valley as well as on 
State Lands north of the Highway near 
Old Woman Springs Ranch and the 
community of Johnson Valley 
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July 16 HVCC Meeting Canceled
Next Meeting

Monday, August 20, 3:00 pm 
Yucca Mesa Community Center

3133 Balsa Ave.


